TO: Oelwein City Council
FROM: Oelwein High School

RE: Parade Route for 2024 Homecoming on Thursday, September 19th to start at 7:00 pm

Oelwein High School is requesting permission to have the following route be approved for the
2024 Homecoming Parade. With the assistance of the Oelwein Police Chief and officers the
parade will travel the following route:

Starting at the corner of South Frederick and 2nd St SW continuing north and ending in the
parking lot behind Ace Hardware. This route will be traveled by the high school class floats,
Homecoming court, band, high school teams and coaches, middle school teams and coaches,
and any other organization that chooses to be in the parade.

We are also requesting the use of Depot Park for the king coronation following the parade.

The Oelwein Student Body would like to thank all those involved in Homecoming 2024 and
invite you all to the weekly festivities.
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